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REDWOOD	ROAD	IS	CLOSED	DUE	TO	STORM	

 
Unincorporated Alameda County –  Redwood Road is closed at mile marker 8.15 (near Castro 
Valley) due to flooding, mudslides, and other issues caused by storms. The road will remain 
closed until further notice. 
 

 
 
Please note, updates and additional road closures are posted at the following webpage 
https://bit.ly/RoadClosuresAC. For storm preparedness and sandbags, please visit the 
following webpage https://bit.ly/WinterStormsAC. 
 
For	more	information,	email	info@acpwa.org,	call	(510)	670‐5480,	or	visit	the	Public	Works	
Agency	website	at	www.acpwa.org. 

 
###  

 
Our	mission	and	goal	are	to	provide,	maintain,	and	preserve	public	infrastructure	efficiently	
and	effectively	while	promoting	a	healthy	and	sustainable	environment	that	supports	safe	and	
livable	communities.	


